
Immediate Release 

Vitasoy Spreads Cheer to  
Underprivileged and Frontline Workers During Pandemic 

(Hong Kong, 8 March 2022) Vitasoy has been committed to offering nutritious and tasty plant-

based products to the public. At this critical moment of the new wave of pandemic, we hope 

to support people in Hong Kong to stay strong and healthy.   

We have recently donated VITASOY products to underprivileged families, frontline workers, 

cleaning workers, and families undergoing home quarantine under the “StayHomeSafe” 

Scheme through local non-profit making organizations and our corporate partners. We wish 

Hong Kong people stay safe and healthy! 

The non-profit making organizations and corporate partners involved include St James’ 

Settlement, Principal Chan Free Tutorial World, Caring For Children Foundation, Caritas Jockey 

Club Integrated Service for Young People - Pak Tin and Nan Fung Property Management. 

Click here to download photos 

Photo 1 : Vitasoy products are presented to parents and students with the help of the 

volunteer teachers from Principal Chan Free Tutorial World. 

https://bit.ly/3MfOdKf


Photo 2: Vitasoy spreads cheers to the needy with 

Vitasoy products and cheering up cards during 

the pandemic.  

Photo 3: Vitasoy team helps deliver Vitasoy beverages to the supporting organisations. 
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